

Gilgandra Public School

Honesty & Courtesy



Principal Patricia Howard P.O Box 19 Gilgandra NSW 2827

Email: gilgandra-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au



Tel: 02 6847-2043 Fax: 02 6847-2304

16 May 2021

Dear Parents/Carers

Fay Goodwin will be on sick leave until the end of Term 2 due to ongoing treatment so Brenda Yager will continue teaching the class in her absence.

Ms Goodwin will complete the students' Semester One reports and they will be sent to parents/carers in Week 10.

If you have any concerns please contact Tricia or Brenda at school on 68472043.

Yours Sincerely

Patricia Howard